
                                                                                                                         
June 2020 – Ruth Bible Study 
 
 
In June, we will be participating in Bible Month, along with many other 
Methodist churches. This year the focus is on the book of Ruth, a book with 
lots to say about relationships, loss and finding our way home.  
 
In addition to Ruth being the focus of our reflections on Sunday, there will be a 
weekly Bible study, to which everyone is most welcome. Each week we will 
look at one chapter of Ruth: 

 Ruth 1: Peace and justice shall kiss (Wednesday, 10 June) 
 Ruth 2: Barrier busting (Wednesday, 17 June) 
 Ruth 3: Redeeming time (Wednesday, 24 June) 
 Ruth 4: Finding our way home (Wednesday, 1 July) 

The Bible study conversation will take place online via 'Zoom' beginning 
Wednesday, 10 June, from 7.00pm to 8.00pm. To join in, all you need is a 
smartphone, tablet or computer, and an internet connection. You can join the 
group with just audio or with video also - whatever suits. 
 
If you are interested in reading more, the Bible Month magazine is available to 
download for free at: https://www.preachweb.org/biblemonth   
 
  

 
Rachel Starr 
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